DEC 11 1387

Neil J. Farkas, D.0., P.C.
1498 Walton Boulevard
Rochester, MI 48063

Gentlemen:

Enclosed is Check No, 1080 ($580) which accompanied your
application dated November 20, 1987 for a materials license. Since your
letter dated December 2, 1987 withdrawing your application was received
prior to the Licensing staff commencing its review, the fee is being

returned.

Sincerely,

Signed by:
€lenda Jackson

Glenda Jackson |

License Fee Management Branch

Division of Accounting and Finance

0ffice of Administration and
Resources Management

Enclosure:
Check No. 1080 ($580)

DISTRIBUTION:

e Lopy
CPhillips, LFMB
ARM/DAF R/F
LFMB R/F (2)
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